
From: Boyd Barnes  
Sent: Wednesday, November 12, 2014  
To: Director - GASB 
Subject: Director of Research and Technical Activities, Project No. 19 - 20 E 
 
I have just read your Proposed State for Tax Abatement Disclosures, Project 19-20E, and I urge you 
to adopt this standard! It would make an important step in the right direction. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Boyd Barnes 
Roosevelt, NJ  
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